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 It has been noted that large number of people in various districts of 

Bihar have suffered losses as a result of recent earthquake. Certain relief 

measures have been announced by the Government for those who 

suffered but it is felt that some of them who are living in remote parts of 

State may not be able to get benefits they would be entitled to.  

Therefore, it is notified for public at large that in case of any 

grievance or complaint any one can approach the State Human Rights 

Commission by just writing a letter to the Commission or sending a 

complaint through any other means like e-mail etc. The Commission 

would take such complaints on priority basis. 

  

(Deputy Secretary) 

Bihar Human rights Commission,  

Patna 
 

29.4.2015 

 


